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We welcomed all our students back this week and it has been great to see them. The school is full of young 
people once again and this is how it should be. As part of their return we had a special assembly where we out-
lined the main points of the governments road map out of lockdown. We are really hoping that this plan works 
and we can get back to some kind of normality. The first phase, all children being back in school has taken 
place and here at Lansdowne we are really glad it has. 

Last week we celebrated World Book Day. The students were able to listen to authors and illustrators talking 
about their new books on the World Book Day site and many of our young people had the chance to read to an 
adult in Guided Reading. As ever, we had some amazing costumes this year with characters from fairy tales, 
super heroes and literary figures such as Tom Sawyer and Sherlock Holmes. I hope you enjoy the photographs 
from the event. 

Mr Juckes 

How have you found school this week? 
 
Tyrique 10SF: This week I have found that everyone is back at school. 
Leandro 10SF: I have found the school different because when I came back 
the green shed wasn’t there. Now there is a big blue thing with the bikes. 

How is it different to being at home? 
 
Leandro 10SF: It was different because I did my 
work on google classroom and when I needed help I 
asked my brother to help me since I didn’t have 
teachers there. 

What have you enjoyed this week? 
 
Tyrique 10SF: I have enjoyed being at school. 
Tamara 10FS: I have enjoyed doing PE lessons. 
Leandro 10SF: I have enjoyed Maths. 

Have there been any changes since you were last in 
school? 
 
Tamara 10FS: There are new bikes and we are sit-
ting at a green table for lunch. 
Leandro 10SF: Now the bikes are at Lansdowne 
and they were not here before. 
Gerrard 10FS: Yes, there have been new bikes to r ide in PE lessons. 

Leandro 10SF: I’m looking forward to ride the new bikes because I haven’t been at school so I did not ride 
them yet. So I am looking forward. 
Gerrard 10FS: I am having fun in school. 
Tyrique 10SF: I am looking forward to r ide the bikes. 

What are you looking forward to? 
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